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7" May 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

Wearing the correct uniform and being on time for school/lessons is important at QEGS. Most of our students can
meet these expectations without any challenge at all. For families who need support with uniform, we will fund
and replace any item required to help ensure students avoid sanctions. For those students who simply breach the
rules, sanctions will follow.
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Please ensure personal appearance matches the school expectations and any remaining issues are addressed as a
matter of importance.

Please read through the uniform booklet via the link below if you are unsure on any specifics:
Link: https://www.queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/5/2023/07/Uniform-QEGS-July-

2023.pdf

If you need to purchase any new uniform, you can do so online with our uniform supplier:
Link: https://schoolsinuniform.co.uk/product-category/queen-elizabeths-grammar-school/

If you need financial support with uniform purchases, please contact Mrs Starkie starkiek@agegs.email
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